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I am against LD1423. I believe that manufacturers need to responsibly package their 
products. Too often packaging is excessive and non recyclable, filling up our landfills 
or polluting the air when incinerated. I compost, recycle and reuse as much as 
possible, LD1423 gives manufacturers permission to continue operating irresponsibly,
please vote against this bill.


